
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives congratulations from Sayyid Qasim Al-Araji

His Eminence Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of the NAtional State Powers Alliance, received

congratulations from Sayyid Qasim Al-Araji, the National Security Advisor, on the occasion of

the renewal of trust of his Eminence to be the leader of Al-Hikma National movement. He wished

success for Al-Hima Movement to serve Iraq, praying to Allah Almighty to keep His Eminence

Sayyid Al-Hakeem a beacon of justice and symbol of moderation, mediation, and peaceful

coexistence.

The following is the text of the letter:

Your Eminence, Sayyid Al-Hakeem (may he long live),

May Allah’s peace, mercy, and blessings be upon you,

I’m pleased and delighted to present to Your Eminence the highest congratulations and the best

blessings over the success of the election of Al-Hikma National Movement and the renewal of

trust of Your Eminence, hoping success for Al-Hikma Movement to serve our beloved Iraq. I pray

to Allah to keep you a beacon of justice and a symbol of mediation, moderation, peaceful

coexistence, and accepting the other.

May Allah’s peace, mercy, and blessings be upon you,

 

Qasim Al-Araji,

National Security Advisor,

5/3/2022


